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 Additional clarifications regarding increase in service tax. 

In response to queries received on the anticipated increase in service tax rate w.e.f 1
st
 

April 2015 with respect to bids submitted by interested agencies, it is clarified as 

follows: 

 

1. In case of already awarded bids or bids in the pipeline, selected bidder would be 

allowed to claim for the differential amount arising out of the increase in service tax 

component in their invoices. 

 

2. In case of bids yet to be submitted for which ToR is already advertised, bidders to 

specify separately the liability on account of increase in service tax by way of foot 

note. 

 

 

 

 


